
Town of New Hartford 

Water and Wastewater Asset Evaluation Team (AET) 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF PUBLIC INFORMATIONAL SESSION 

Thursday, March 19, 2020 

 

 

 

Due to the Public Health Crisis caused by Covid 19 and in accordance with requirements made 

by Governor Lamont regarding safe distance, the public information session regarding the 

proposed water and wastewater asset sale originally scheduled to be held at Ann Antolini 

School has been cancelled and will be rescheduled at a later date. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Christine Hayward, Administrative Assistant 

 


